
 

 

 

 

March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We have come to end of our Spring Term.  The children have had a term full of exciting 

learning opportunities from having adventures in Woodland, creating master pieces in the 

creative area to making new friends. 

All of these experiences and activities throughout the term help to stimulate and engage our 

children in developing their interests and confidence to try new things for themselves. 
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During Book week the children continued to enjoy different stories and activities.  One of 

their favourites was ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ and planting their magic beans.  The children 

over the last couple of weeks have loved talking to others about how the beans are growing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Building Works to start in April 2024 –  
We are very excited to announce that Surrey County Council are investing in our building 
and renovating our roof and windows over the next term.  The first phase of the works is for 
scaffolding going up around the outside of the building.  This is to happen over the Easter 
holidays.  Please may you keep checking your emails for information about which entrance 
your child will be using, as this may change depending on the scaffolding and works being 
completed at the time.  Having this work completed is great news as it will give a new lease 
of life to the building. 
 
Reminders –  
Please may I remind you about start times for children, as we are getting a lot of children 
coming into nursery late.  When a child comes into nursery late, they find it very difficult to 
settle which impacts on their wellbeing and learning opportunities. Developing routines is 
really important for your child and every day they are late, they are missing out on key 
learning.  

Morning Sessions & 2-3s Class 8.30 – 11.30 
30 hours Sessions 8.30 – 2.30 
Afternoon Sessions 12.15 – 3.15 

 
SEND Class –  
Morning Session 9am – 12noon 
30hour 9am – 3pm 
Afternoon Session 12.30 – 3.30 
 

 
We hope you have a lovely Easter spending time with family and friends and we look 

forward to seeing you all after the holidays. 
 

 



 

 

Nursery Places  
Please let family, friends and neighbours know we still have a few places available in our 

Nursery, plus it is not too early to register for September 2024.   

Chertsey Nursery School has vacancies for 2, 3 and 4 year olds.  For further information 

please call 01932 562225 or email us on info@chertsey.surrey.sch.uk  
 
Application form link -  

Application form for Chertsey Nursery School (office.com)  

 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 
Thursday 28th March – last day of term. 

Friday 29th March to Friday 12th April – Nursery closed for Easter holidays  

Monday 15th April – Term begins - Nursery Open as normal 

Monday 6th May - May bank holiday - Nursery closed 

Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May – ½ term, Nursery closed  

Friday 21st June – INSET DAY Nursery Closed  

Wednesday 17th July – Last day of term 
 
* New Dates added 
(Dates are correct at time of publishing; they may be subject to change) 

Amended: 27/03/2024 
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